
Invitation for Applications: Registration of resource persons for paper marking 

 

The Sri Lanka Institute of Development Administration (SLIDA) is currently seeking applications 

from qualified officials to register as resource persons for paper marking. SLIDA plays a 

significant role in conducting recruitment, promotion, and efficiency bar examinations across 

various government institutions, statutory bodies, and state enterprises. In line with expanding our 

capabilities and reach across the island, we welcome applications from eligible candidates 

interested in contributing to this process. 

Qualifications: 

1. Must be an officer of the All Island Services. 

2. Should have completed a minimum of five years of active and satisfactory service by 31st 

May, 2024. 

 

Note: Retired officials from the All Island Services within the past five years before May 31, 2024, 

are also eligible to apply. 

Interested candidates can submit their applications online through the provided link 

(https://forms.office.com/r/6b8PqhQUM2), or alternatively, download the application form from 

https://www.slida.lk/announcement. The deadline for submitting applications is May 31, 2024. 

For those opting to apply via post, please address your applications to: 

The Director General, 

Sri Lanka Institute of Development Administration, 

No. 28/10, Malalasekara Mawatha, 

Colombo 07. 

Kindly mark the envelope with “Registration of Resource Persons for Paper Marking "in the top 

left corner. 

We look forward to receiving your applications.  

 

Director General  

Sri Lanka Institute of Development Administration 

Colombo -07 

08.05.2024 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/6b8PqhQUM2
https://www.slida.lk/announcement

